O’NEILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP MINUTES

November 11, 2013

BOARD MEMBERS ADMINISTRATORS
Jim Gotschall — President Amy Shane — Superintendent
Brad Ducker —Vice President Steve Brosz — High School Principal
Ellen Boshart — Vice President-Elect Dan Woodle —Elementary Principal
Delight Becker — Member Nick Hostert — Activities Director
Gene Chohon — Member Kathy Grossnicklaus — Special Education Director
Amy Rowse — Member

Board Secretary Board Treasurer
Kathleen Marvin James Rabe

The Leadership Workshop of the O’Neill Public School Board of Education was cailed to order by President
Jim Gotschall at 3:35 p.m., on Monday, November 11, 2013 in the meeting room at 410 East Benton. This
meeting was advertised in the Holt County Independent on November 7, 2013 and over KBRX Radio.

Board Secretary Kathy Marvin called the roll with Delight Becker, Ellen Boshart, Gene Chohon, Brad Ducker,
Jim Gotschall, and Amy Rowse present.

Administrators Amy Shane, Steve Brosz, Dan Woodle, and Kathy Grossnicklaus were also present. Steve
Brown arrived at 3:42 p.m. and Nick Hostert arrived at 5:00 p.m.

Sallie Svatora and Marcia Herring from the Nebraska Association of School Boards were also present.

Visitors were welcomed and informed that this meeting was in compliance with the Nebraska Open
Meetings Act.

Leadership Workshop
Sallie Svatora shared an overview of the e-meetings software available through the NASB. Marcia Herring

led the board through a goal setting process to establish district goals for the next 3-5 years. She will fake
the goals statements and action items generated and present the hoard with a document that can be used
to evaluate the superintendent and the progress toward district goals.

Amy Rowse moved, to adjourn the meeting. Gene Chohon seconded the motion. Roll call vote carried 6-0.
Voting Aye: Chohon, Ducker, Gotschall, Rowse, Becker, and Boshart.

Meeting adjourned at 6:54 p.m.
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